
SLT  Yacht  Club  hosting
membership lunch
Love being on the Lake? Enjoy having fun participating in a
variety of activities? Like  giving back to the community?
South Lake Tahoe Yacht Club offers the opportunity to share
these interests with others.

On June 4, the SLTYC is having its annual membership drive
lunch at the clubhouse.

The event is noon-3pm above the Harbor Master’s Office in the
Tahoe Keys Marina in South Lake Tahoe.

Go online to see the roster of cruise year activities, club
pictures and membership information.

Contact Carol Gerard, vice commodore, at 530.542.2876 for more
information.  RSVP  for  the  lunch  is  preferred,  but  not
required.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/05/slt-yacht-club-hosting-membership-lunch/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/05/slt-yacht-club-hosting-membership-lunch/
http://www.southlaketahoeyachtclub.com/

